
Happy Holidays

 

Coming up 
in December...

Enjoy your Christmas 
Festive Lunch

From Olive Dining 

All of us here at Olive Dining hope you've
had a good first term at school, and that
we have met our aim to provide healthy
nutritious meals that your children have
enjoyed. 

We look forward to seeing you all again
next term. We're ready with our brand
new, exciting menus, filled with tasty,
seasonal meals for pupils to enjoy. Once
again, we have a term packed with
theme days, one each month! Get excited for even more fun

theme days in the New Year,
starting in January with
Healthy Smoothie Week!

From all of us here at 

Olive Dining...

Happy Holidays!

CONTACT US...

As always, we'd love to hear your feedback
via enquiries@olivedining.co.uk

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA...

@olivediningltd@olivediningltd


